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Minor changes in Pawnee County Commission districts 
(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners reviewed the proposed 2021
Commissioner District changes recommended by G Works due to redistricting
from the 2020 Census when they met Tuesday.

Following the discussion the Board voted to approve the proposal with only
minor changes in the Commissioner Districts. 

Elected County officials met with the Board to discuss salaries for the 2023-2026
term of office.  No action was taken.  

Commissioners also discussed Pawnee  County Courthouse IT security with Tom
Nielsen of the Soarin Group but no action was taken.  
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